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Cannon County Board of Education Honors Boyd and Jacqueline Pitts for 35 Years of Service 

 

Woodbury, TN– Cannon County Schools honored Boyd and Jacqueline Pitts at the July Board meeting for 

providing bus services for Cannon County students for the last 35 years. Mr. and Mrs. Pitts recently 

notified the school system that they would retire from school bus transportation at the end of the 2023-

2024 school year.  Director of Schools Bonnie Patterson states, “Working with the Pitts family has been 

an honor and privilege. Our county has been blessed to have them as partners for the last 35 years, and 

they will be sorely missed.”  Ms. Lisa Black, Transportation Director, states, “Boyd and Jacqulyn Pitts has 

work with Cannon County Schools for the past 35 years as bus drivers, route owners, as a mechanic, just 

to name a few. I have called them in the wee hours of the night and morning to ensure all buses were up 

and running on time. They had troubleshot problems with me over the phone, rushed to broken down 

buses together, and helped when we didn’t have a driver to cover a route.  Their dedication to this 

school system, not only with their time and finances, did not go unnoticed, and we are deeply 

appreciative.” 

Thank you, Boyd and Jacqueline Pitts, for your service to Cannon County Schools.  

 

 

Cannon County Schools Honors Boyd and Jacqueline Pitts for 35 Years of Service  

Left to right: Sandy Scott, Brinley Pitts, Logan Pitts, Jacqueline Pitts, Boyd Pitts, Mandy Pitts; Lisa Black, 

Supervisor of Transportation; and Bonnie Patterson, Director of Schools  


